
 

 

Ref. No.: IITM(JP)-IPU/Notice/2021/1205                                                Date: 09-04-2021 

Notice No:1205 

“IT SEMINAR ON INNOVATIVE COMPUTING TRENDS” 

This is to inform that our Institute is organising IT Seminar on 

“INNOVATIVE COMPUTING TRENDS” for BCA final year students on 

May 29, 2021. It is mandatory for all the BCA final year students to get 

themselves register with their mentors. 
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Seminar Coordinator 


